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August 22, 2024 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 
Attention: Registrar 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
Re: EB-2021-0307 Reliability and Power Quality Review (“RPQR”) 
   Request for participation in RPQR working group 
 
Halton Hills Hydro Inc. (“HHHI”) would like to nominate Usman Khalid as a participant in the Reliability and 
Power Quality Review Working Group (“RPQR WG”) in proceeding EB-2021-0307.  Mr. Khalid has been a 
member of the RPQR WG since 2021, in another capacity, but has recently joined HHHI as the Assets and 
Planning Manager in August 2024. 
 
The nominee’s information is shown below: 
 
Usman Khalid 
Assets and Planning Manager 
Halton Hills Hydro Inc. 
43 Alice St. Halton Hills (Acton) 
L7J 2A9 
519-853-3700 
ukhalid@haltonhillshydro.com 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tracy Rehberg-Rawlingson 
Regulatory Affairs Officer 
Halton Hills Hydro Inc. 
 
 
Cc: Scott Knapman, President & CEO, HHHI 
 Ahmad Niazi, CFO, HHHI 
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